
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 8 OF 2012 
 
 

WRACH CHANNEL ALLOWANCE 
 

 
With immediate effect, the wrach Channel allowance has been increased to 1.5m. 
It is expected to stay at this level for approximately 10 days until a dredge campaign is completed. 
Further notice will be given in due course 
 
 
The allowance has been updated in the following places  
  

• In the SE Wales Passage Planning and Navigation Guideline Document (guideline no 3) 
which can be viewed on the south Wales ports website  

• Cardiff acceptance tables which can be viewed on the south Wales ports website  
 
 

 
Rod Lewis 
Deputy Harbour Master 
 
 
 
 
 

MARINE MANAGER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

10th April 2012  
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


